
English 

At the start of the term, we will be studying  
reading comprehension skills. 

We will be focusing on narrative writing, with a 
focus on speech and dialogue that moves the story 
on. Our classic text is Kafka’s Metamorphosis and 

our modern text, “Way Home” , that explores  

homelessness. 

 
 

Science 

 

This term, we are looking at the classification of 
living things and evolution. Compare offspring with 
parents & see how plants/animals are adapted to 

habitats. Look at Darwin, Wallace &  
Mendel’s contributions to our understanding of 

evolution. 

 

 

Computing 

This term, is an introduction to 3-D modelling. Children 

will begin to develop their knowledge and understanding 

of using a computer to produce 3D models.  

Home Learning 
This term we will be giving the children reading  

comprehension and maths practice, using revision 
books. 

 
Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  
Please ensure your child is in school every day, and 

on time.  

Thank you.  

General Information 

 

Staff: Mrs Goodsell, Mrs Bull, Mr Ward, Mrs Fair-
weather,  Miss Campbell-Marshall and Mrs Field 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit every 
week.  PE is on a Wednesday. 

Reading Record book To be completed at least 4 
times a week.  

SATs begin 12th May 2025 

 

PSHE 

Children will look at a variety of ways to become 
resilient with their work and life.  

We will also be studying relaxation techniques.  

RSE 

We are looking at the topic “My rights and  
responsibilities”, in which we will discuss an  

awareness of sexual health.  

 

Learning journey 

P.E. This term we will be focusing on outdoor ath-
letics and fitness. We will be practicing for Sports 

Day that will take place in Term 6.   

 

In RE, we are looking at Eucharist and Holy  

Communion.  

 

In Geography, we are studying how the national 
parks were created and their place in our society. 

In D.T. the children are analysing different nutri-
tion bars and designing their own. 

Maths 

In Mathematics, we will be focusing on the number 
system, handling data and measures, understanding 

shape and securing number facts along with  
fractions, decimals and algebra. Year 6 will be  

carrying out different maths investigations and 
problem solving, as well as focusing on the skills 

needed for mental arithmetic.  
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